
Miracle Beach Elementary School Newsletter 
 

Hello Miracle Beach Families, 
 
Here are this week’s information items.  New items are in Yellow. 
 
Week at a Glance 
 

October 7 October 8 October 9 October 10 October 11 
 
10:45 – Hold & 
Secure/ Lockdown 
Drill 
 

 
Recycling - 
Leadership 
 
Noon - Choir (Grade 
4 to 7) 
 

 
9:00 – Vision 
Screening (Grade 2, 4 
&7) 
 
No Cross Country  
 
6:30 – PAC Meeting 
 

 
 

 
No Hot Lunch 
 
Noon – Tone Chimes 
(Grade 7 Students) 

October 14 October 15 October 16 October 17 October 18 
 
Thanksgiving – No 
School  
 

 
Noon - Choir (Grade 
4 to 7) 
 

 
1:00 – Green Thumb 
Theater 
 
Cross Country @ 
Airport Elementary 
 

 
9:45 – Shake Out BC 
(Earthquake Drill) 
 

 
Photo Retakes 
 
Hot Lunch 
 
Noon – Tone Chimes 
(Grade 7 Students) 
 
Ms. Gailloux & Ms. 
McKay’s Class Field 
Trip – Curling 
 

 
Upcoming dates to note: 

• October 25 – Pro-D Day (No School) 
• October 30 – Halloween Dance 
• October 31 – Halloween Costume Parade  
• November 11 – Remembrance Day – No School 

 
 
Strong Start  
We regret to inform you that the Strong Start program will be paused for the next couple of weeks due 
to a staffing issue. We are actively working to find a new Strong Start coordinator for the school, and we 
look forward to welcoming families back as soon as this is resolved. Thank you for your understanding 
and support during this time. We’ll keep you updated on our progress and can’t wait to see all of our 
families again soon! 
 
 
 
 
 



PAC NEWS 
 
SAVE THE DATE!  The PAC will be holding a family Halloween dance on the evening of Wednesday 
October 30th. Stay tuned for more information soon.   

 
 

 
 
Please sign up for childcare by this Sunday, if required, using this form:   
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAO__
cHY8ylUN1RQTlQ3OEg0QlU5NUxTU1ZWVDdDMU5ORi4u 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DDQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAO__cHY8ylUN1RQTlQ3OEg0QlU5NUxTU1ZWVDdDMU5ORi4u&data=05%7C02%7CZale.Darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7Cdd1de699e6974cfd83ff08dce48f4569%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638636551407623186%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=J3KxMM79dArurxrIHs0%2BWGfRsGFYFhLt%2Bc1G%2B%2BeCsrU%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DDQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAO__cHY8ylUN1RQTlQ3OEg0QlU5NUxTU1ZWVDdDMU5ORi4u&data=05%7C02%7CZale.Darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7Cdd1de699e6974cfd83ff08dce48f4569%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638636551407623186%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=J3KxMM79dArurxrIHs0%2BWGfRsGFYFhLt%2Bc1G%2B%2BeCsrU%3D&reserved=0


World Teachers Day 

 
 

Happy World Teachers' Day! Please take a moment to honor and appreciate the incredible dedication, 
passion, and hard work of our teachers. They play an essential role in providing an amazing education 
for our children, but also guiding them with care, wisdom, and support each day. 
 
I encourage you to show gratitude to our teachers—whether it's a kind word, a note, or simply 
reminding your child to say, "thank you." Together, let’s celebrate the amazing staff at Miracle Beach 
Elementary and all of the wonderful work that they do! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Community Information 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Pictures 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Feel free to email me at zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Zale Darnel 
Principal, Miracle Beach Elementary 

mailto:zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca

